
 

 
 
To:  All WFG agents doing business in Illinois   
From:  Stanley J. Czaja, Underwriting Counsel, Indiana and Illinois   
Date:  October 13, 2021  
Bulletin No:  IL 2021-03 
Subject:  Ransomware Attack - DeKalb County Recorder’s Office 

    

To All WFG Agents doing business in Illinois, 
 
We have received information that the DeKalb County Recorder’s Office has stopped recording all 
documents as of Monday, October 11th, 2021 due to a ransomware attack on their server.  They have 
indicated that they will continue to accept documents to record and will hold them until the issue is 
resolved and will keep everyone updated.   
 
We will continue to update you as the situation develops. 
   
If you have any questions at all pertaining to this Bulletin or with Illinois transactions in general, please do 
not hesitate to contact me at (773) 706-3779 or via email at SCzaja@title.com. 
 

       
Stanley J. Czaja 
WFG Illinois and Indiana State Underwriting Counsel 
(773) 706-3779 | SCzaja@wfgtitle.com 
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